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Rock Show to Benefit Northwest Harvest 

Dozens of your favorite local musicians will be performing two shows in November in Kirkland 
for your dancing and listening pleasure to support Northwest Harvest. 

The Lime 

Saturday, November 5, 2022 

$20 tickets or $20 suggested donation 

at the door 

Doors All Day! 

Music 7:00 PM until Midnight 

Kirkland Eagles Hall 

Friday, November 4, 2022 

$20 tickets or $20 suggested donation 

at the door 

Doors 5:00 PM 

Music 6:00 PM until Midnight 

Gobblefest “music-for-food” benefit shows have been supporting Pacific Northwest food 
charities such as Northwest Harvest since 2009 and raised tens of thousands of dollars for our 
neighbors in need during this important holiday season. We raise money via ticket sales, event 
merchandise, our fabulous sponsors, and most importantly, donations from people like you. 

Musicians from local bands will be mixing and matching to create interesting lineups and knock 
out your favorite party songs. It’s a spectacle you won’t want to miss! 

For more information on the shows and how you can support our cause, please visit our web site at 
www.gobblefest.org. 

Gobblefest events follow local government health guidelines. 
This show is for our supporters 21 years and older. 
Northwest Harvest is a 501c3 charity organization. 
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